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To:  RDA Steering Committee 
 
From: Charlotte Christensen, ORDAC representative 
 
Subject: Formal response to RSC/ExamplesEditor/2024/1/ - Proposal to add glossary 
definitions for fictitious entity and non-human entity 
 
ORDAC thanks the Examples Editor for this proposal. 
 
Recommendation 1 
ORDAC approves of this recommendation. 
 
Recommendation 2 
ORDAC approves of this recommendation. 
 
 
 

 


